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Stanwood-Camano School District 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 
January 7, 2020 

SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT 
 
 
 

DONATIONS 
(The Board wishes to announce donations publicly.  However, in accordance 
with Board Policy 6114, donations exceeding $500.00 must formally be 
approved in the Consent Agenda.) 

 
 
 
 

The Stanwood-Camano School District received the following donations: 
 

1. Firefly Images donated the following in school picture rebates:  
 

a. $495.67 to Utsalady Elementary for school supplies, 
b. $501.13 to Elger Bay Elementary for educational materials, and 
c. $766.29 to Cedarhome Elementary for student enrichment. 

 
2.  The following individuals made donations to clear up negative meal balances for 

students at Elger Bay Elementary: 
 

a.   Meg Griswold, $230.00 
b.   Meg and Edward Griswold, $100.00, and  
c.   Michelle Griswold, $100.  

 
3.  Northend Truck Equipment donated $2,041.71 in materials to the Career and 

Technical Education AG Mechanics Program, and 
 
4.  William and Susan Bowe donated $5,000 in small engine powered equipment to the 

Career and Technical Education AG Mechanics Program. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

     
 


